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question of standardized class jewelry. These
matters were thrashed out thoroughly and to
the satisfaction of the majority of the class.

As will be found in every engineering cur-
riculum, there is little time for social life and
activities. In spite of this, however, we knew
that an extra-curricular activity should be in
everyone’s program. With this in view we
entered into a very successful year of outside
activities. The class was represented in every

field; News, Cycle, Engineer, Orchestra, and

varsity sports. Our first taste of social life at
the Institute was the Freshman Handshake,
where amid cider and doughnuts we had our
first view of what the rest of the school
looked like. We found there a feeling of
welcome which we certainly appreciated. In
our sophomore year, however, our big event
was the Freshman-Sophomore Dance, which
everyone agreed was a big success. By do-
ing this we upheld the tradition of the en-

tering class as well as further advancing the
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